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Representative Shaw and Senator Brakey, and members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Affairs, my name is Justine 
Morse, and I live in Auburn, Maine.  Thank you for the opportunity to address the 
Committee.
I oppose LD227 because it endangers our children and infringes on our parental 
rights.  Along with prohibiting any state or parent to take legal action against 
kidnappers and medical professionals taking your child to perform a gender change or
abortion against parental will.  This not only affects the state of Maine, but the United
States at large.  As well as allowing medical practitioners who practice "reproductive 
health care" to come practice in Maine, even if they have expired or issues with their 
licenses.
Thank you for your consideration, and I urge you to please vote Ought Not to Pass.


